Dear parents/carers
 
There is little to report on this week. Our vocational students are busy completing their assignments so that they can complete their course. Our A level students continue with their A level exams and our first-year A-level students have their end-of-year subject exams next week. The vast majority of our students finish this academic year next Friday, the 17th June (except A level Year 1 who finish on Wednesday 22nd June). We have a number of extra activities across college next week which we’re are holding as part of a celebration event – our college wants to recognise all the hard work which students have put in. We look forward to students behaving in a positive and mature way and enjoying what the college is putting on.  This is the last weekly email communication I will be sharing, although you will receive your young person’s final end-of-year report at the beginning of July. 
 
All students who are progressing with us will be invited to attend an appointment at one of our enrolment days; similar to the GCSE enrolment day, this is where students confirm their course, once final results have been published and sign their learner agreements and also get their new ID badges ready for the start of the new academic year. The exact timings will be shared with students over the summer. Please encourage your young person to periodically check their emails over the summer break.
 
Key dates:
August 18th – A level and Level 3 results day.
August 25th – GCSE results day and other Level 2 qualifications results day.
 
August 24th – enrolment day for progressing students who are not resitting English or Maths GCSE.
August 26th – enrolment day for progressing students who have been resitting English or Maths GCSE this year.
 
September 5th – The start of the new academic year.
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]May I take this opportunity to thank you for the support you have given both to your young person and the college. I wish you an enjoyable summer and I look forward to welcoming back all of our returning students in the new academic year.
 
Kind regards
 
Fionnuala Swann I Assistant Principal (Academic)
Centre Principal (Nelson campus)
Nelson and Colne College Group 
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